

OFSTED!

A big 'Thank you' to all the parents who spoke to the Ofsted inspector who arrived at 2.45 on Tuesday 19th May.

In case you were not aware Out of School Clubs get no warning of an inspection the inspector just arrives!

The report is due out in 2 weeks, we will let you know when it comes through.



We would like you to use

oscars.terrapin1@virgin.net

when contacting us as we are having problems receiving e-mails sent to our 'enquiries' address, some are taking 2 or more days to reach us.

If you are informing us that your child is not attending Oscars in the afternoon and we have not responded to your email could you please phone us or leave a message on the answer phone. Thanks.

Food Standards. In line with requirements we have prepared a folder listing Allergens in all the food and drink we provide. You are welcome to view this folder at any time, just ask Pam or any member of staff. We would like to extend our thanks to Rowan Clemente for her help and advice in implementing our new snack menu to meet the new food standards.

Summer playscheme booking



forms will be available from week beginning 1st June. Pam and staff are busy planning a fun and varied programme to

keep your children entertained during the break. You don't need to use Oscars term time, attend F.C.C.E school or live in the village to make use of our brilliant holiday playscheme, so please share our details with all your friends,



neighbours and colleagues! We will be offering an Early Bird Discount of 10% for

summer playscheme bookings made by 6 p.m. Friday 19th June. Terms and conditions will apply.

Oscars A.G.M. will take place on Tuesday 7th July at 7 p.m. in Oscars.